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Assembly Republicans Rush Through Foxconn Corporate Welfare Package 
Despite having a budget that is 7 weeks late, Assembly Republicans rush through 

largest subsidy to international company in US history 
 
MADISON – Rep. Stuck issued the following statement following the Wisconsin State Assembly’s 
approval of the $3 billion Foxconn Corporate Welfare package. 
 
“Today, Wisconsin Assembly Republicans voted on the largest corporate welfare package to a 
foreign company in the history of the United States. This bill could result in Wisconsin taxpayers 
writing Foxconn a check every year for a total of $2.85 billion dollars,” stated Rep. Stuck. 
 
“The bottom line is that this is not a good deal for Wisconsin, there are better ways to help create 
jobs in our state, there are better things to spend taxpayers’ hard-earned dollars (on things like public 
education and transportation infrastructure), and that there are no guarantees on the numbers and 
no guarantee that Wisconsin taxpayers would get their money back if Foxconn up and leaves this 
state,” stated Rep. Stuck. 
 

“I hope that the State Senate will slow this process down, will gather all the financial facts and 
figures, and will reject this bad deal for Wisconsin taxpayers.” 
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